
 

 

 

To: House Rules Committee 

From: Consolidated Oregon Indivisible Network (COIN) 

Re: OPPOSE HB 3392  

Date: June 25, 2025 

 

Chair Bowman, Vice-Chair Drazan, Vice-Chair Pham, and Members of the House Committee 

on Rules: 

 

The Consolidated Oregon Indivisible Network (COIN) strongly opposes HB 3392 and urges 

you to reject this secretive and last-minute effort to delay the campaign finance law (HB 

4024) which many grassroots groups advocated for during the 2024 legislative session.  

 

We join with the testimony of Honest Elections Oregon in its entirety in urging you to   

oppose any changes to HB 4024 that impair its campaign contribution limits, disclosure 

requirements, or enforcement provisions. We also oppose any further delay in 

implementation. 

 

COIN is a coalition of more than 50 local Indivisible groups, made up of more than 30,000 

individuals throughout Oregon that cooperate and amplify their joint efforts to, among 

other things, defend our democracy. We believe strong campaign finance reform, sooner 

rather than later, is essential to this mission.    

 

Respectfully, 

 

Deborah Ferrer, The Dalles  

on behalf of the Consolidated Oregon Indivisible Network (COIN) 

www.coinoregon.org,  coinlegteam@gmail.com  

http://www.coinoregon.org/
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